
 
 
 
 

The Affordable Care Act Patient Protection Disclosure 
 

Notice of Lifetime Limit No Longer Applies and Enrollment Opportunity 
 
 
The Lee County BoCC group health plan does not impose annual or lifetime dollar limits 
on benefits; therefore, does not offer a special enrollment opportunity based on the 
elimination of lifetime dollar limits.    
 

 
 
The above disclosure is required under the Health Care Reform Act.  Lee County’s 
group health plan is already compliant with the following reforms.   
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